
The Ark Nursery Newsletter  
This week 

Monday was Sports Day and we had so much fun! We have been immersed in our learning based around 

‘Jack and the Beanstalk’. We came into school on Tuesday to find a letter that had been left for us from 

a boy called Jack. He asked us to keep an eye out for the magic beans that he had lost, and we found 

them! We then came in on Wednesday to find a huge beanstalk, Giant footprints and our beans were 

missing! We’ve had lots of discussions about what might have happened and the children have been so 

excited. We’ve retold the story of Jack and the Beanstalk many times with actions, remembering the key 

phrases. We’ve also been practising our whole class mark making and writing sessions, in readiness for 

September. As well as this, we’ve joined in with some lovely activities and had lots of talks about transition, 

as well as reading some story books about going to big school! 

 

Next week 

We will finish story mapping our story, making marks on our own story maps too. We will continue 

recapping sounds we have learnt so far in Phonics, as well as ‘more than’ and ‘fewer than’ in Maths. 

During our afternoons, we will continue preparing for our graduation and transitions, as well as joining in 

with some themed activities!  

Learning links at home 

- Retell the story of Jack and the Beanstalk! Can you remember the key phrases? Can you remember 

our actions? 

- Can you remember how big the Giant’s footprint was in our classroom? Who has the biggest feet in 

your house?  


